
 

 

 

 

Dear Olga Yakimenko, 

 

It is with great delight that we invite you to the 29th SETAC Europe Annual Meeting at Helsinki, Finland 
from the 26th till the 30th of May 2019.  
 
SETAC Helsinki is a 5-day event featuring a variety of training, networking and learning opportunities. 
You cannot miss this event if you are interested in emerging research, regulatory developments and 
the latest methodologies in environmental toxicology and chemistry. Between 2,000 and 2,500 
scientists, assessors, regulators and managers from academia, business and government, representing 
an average of 60 countries, provides a unique networking opportunity and a chance for cross-
collaboration long after the closing session. 
 
This meeting is a unique opportunity to not only update your knowledge on the latest developments 
regarding the broad area of Environmental Toxicology and Chemistry, but also to get in contact with 
other people from Academia, Industry and Government involved in Environmental Research and 
Policies. 
 
We are glad to announce that your abstract, entitled “Humic products for soil remediation 
technologies: chemical properties and biological activity” has been accepted as Platform Presentation 
during the conference.  
 
This invitation does not imply that financial support will be provided. 
 
We will be glad to have you as participant to this meeting, which is open to all. We would like to 
recommend to have a look at our website: https://helsinki.setac.org for further information and 
details regarding the event.  
 
Looking forward to welcome you in Helsinki, Finland!  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bart Bosveld 
Executive Director  
SETAC Europe vzw 

https://helsinki.setac.org/

